



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

16th May 2024

Dear Parents / Carers

Residential Adventures Activities Kingswood, Barn Lane, Nr Albrighton, Wolverhampton, WV7 3AW

Monday 7th April 2025 – Tuesday 8th April 2025

The national curriculum has a great emphasis on all children using and exploring the outdoor environment and our school vision promotes the importance of offering an inspiring curriculum by providing a range of opportunities for all pupils. In light of this, I am delighted to advise you of a super opportunity for your child.

We have managed to provisionally book 60 places on a one-night residential to Kingwood, Barn Lane, Nr Albrighton, Wolverhampton during the Spring Term 2025 (Monday 7th April 2025 – Tuesday 8th April 2025).

Children will take part in a variety of outdoor activities under the expert supervision of qualified staff. We would really like to encourage all children in the then Year 1 and Year 2 to go on this visit; we can't emphasise enough the valuable skills that the children will learn during this process and the fact that memories will be created to last a life time.

The approximate cost for this visit, including all meals will be £85.00

If you wish for your child to attend this residential we require <u>a non-refundable deposit of £15.00 payable by 2nd June 2024.</u> Payment must be made online via The School Gateway under the heading 'Kingswood Residential'.

We will be confirming the booking on Monday 3rd June and once this is completed, we will send another letter home explaining payment instalment dates and further details including a parent/carer meeting date to discuss kit list, meals and activities.

We would really like to encourage all pupils to attend this residential as it provides valuable skills that the children will learn and memories that they will cherish for a lifetime

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Dutton





















